
FULTON COUNTY SCHOOLS 

PRE-KINDERGARTEN 
ROUND-UP 

 

The perfect forum for parents of students who will 
enter Pre-Kindergarten in August of 2024. 

 
Join us for an opportunity to learn about Fulton County Schools’ 

Pre-Kindergarten program. Topics include enrollment, 
transportation, nutrition, student health, and curriculum. 

 

Pre-Kindergarten Round-Up will take place on Microsoft Teams. 
After registering, you will receive a link for the session which 

can be accessed via phone, computer, or tablet. 
 
 
 

February 29, 2024 
Pre-Kindergarten Round-Up 

Registration link» 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.   
 

Registration link» 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The FCS Pre-Kindergarten program is funded through DECAL Bright from the Start. 

Lottery funding is never guaranteed, and classes are pending until state funding is awarded. 

http://tinyurl.com/bddv59cf
http://tinyurl.com/45dwevmz
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